
 

 

 

             

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

January 16, 1998 

 

 

To:  Review Board 

 

From:  T. Jeremy Gunn 

 

Subject: Enclosures for January 22, 1998 Board Meeting 

 

I am enclosing the following documents that are pertinent to the January 22 meeting: 

 

-- Tentative Agenda 

 

-- NBR Memo on CIA Office of Personnel Files (by Michelle Combs) 

 

-- NBR Memo on CIA Files in the Sequestered Collection (by Michelle Combs) 

 

-- Correspondence with the Army on the Richard Case Nagell file 

 

I also am enclosing the following documents: 

 

Conference Call Availability Chart for January 28 - 30 (due back 1-22) 

 

Travel documents 

 

It would be helpful if you could be familiar with the documents in the first category prior to the time 

of the meeting.  The two NBR memos describe the last two significant NBR issues in CIA records.  

In order to understand fully the issues in the “Sequestered Collection memo,” it will be necessary 
to read the now-classified attachment.  The attachment will be available at the time of the Board 
meeting.  It is very important that we resolve these final two CIA-NBR issues so that we can move 

forward with the rational and detailed processing of the remainder of the collection. 

 

With regard to the Nagell correspondence, it is important to note that the Army has effectively 

declined to provide any detailed evidence in support of postponements.  The staff will be 



recommending that the Board vote to open the file in full (with the exception of minor matters such as 

Social Security Numbers). 


